
                          

 

 
 

17 April 2015 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been informed by our supplier TCI that part numbers 122410 & 122412 are now obsolete with 
immediate effect. 
 
Part numbers 122410 & 122412 have recommended replacements depending on which drive current and voltage 
are used. Please refer to the replacement data sheet specification to check if the drive current and voltage is 
available on the recommended replacement. 
 

 
DC MAXI JOLLY (122410) will be replaced by DC MAXI JOLLY US (122411) 
DC MAXI JOLLY DALI (122412) will be replaced by DC MAXI JOLLY US DALI (122413) 
 
New characteristics will include: 

 “US” indication will be added after the article name 

 KEMA and ENEC certificates and new UL certification (for U.S.A. market) 
 
Technical improvements: 

 EMC filter improved 

 Network surge protection elevated to 3.5/4kV 

 Wide input range 110/240V 
 
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it may take some time for this change to 
filter through to customer deliveries of the above part numbers. 
  
Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation to prevent any issues in 
the supply chain of the above products. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 
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